
 
  07-22-14  
   

     

VI. COMMUNICATIONS TO THE BOARD 
 
  
 
 
 
  

  

 Ad Valorem Report – Amount Received Through June, 2014 
 

    Mrs. Linda Pannell 
     
  
 

 Mrs. Pannell will provide the Board with a report on Ad Valorem collections 
through June, 2014.  A copy of the spreadsheets are included.   

 
The collections for Operations for May received by the District in June were 
100.42% of the amount requested compared to 99.75% in the previous year. 
 
The collections for Debt Service for May received in June by the District 
were 99.68% of the amount requested and budgeted compared to 99.58% in 
2012-2013.   

 
 
 (TPSD Goal #4, TPSD Policy #D Fiscal Management) 

 
 

     
     
     

Information Only 


